
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Request 
 
I believe that there has been a motion passed to 
put double yellow lines all the way up Hall Lane 
both sides to stop people parking - as discussed at 
the meeting in the stables bar the other evening.  
Will you please confirm 

Response 
 
The Haigh Project Team, Traffic and Parking 
colleagues have held a series of meetings 
with Hall Lane residents to explore solutions 
to the traffic and parking issues that exist 
which are currently making the lane unsafe, 
particularly at busy periods.  We have been 
listening to residents’ concerns and 
discussing potential solutions that can be 
trialled.  At this stage we have not finalised a 
solution but the team are working through 
the detail following consultation with the 
residents of Hall Lane. We will feedback to 
the residents in the near future with plans to 
improve the situation on Hall Lane which are 
long standing. 

 


